



























































Board of Commissioners Meeting July 12, 2018

Commissioner Thompson welcomed Ms. Fisher to North Hills Limekiln Pike and he hopes her
business does well there.

President Luker said this past week, he sadly announced the passing of Mrs. Lillian Palmer, who
was longstanding resident of Ward 5. Mrs. Palmer is the mother of Peggy Palmer as well as his
friend Johnny Palmer, who is affectionately known as the “Mayor” of Crestmont Park for all the
work he has done over the years of community service to the park and pool area; just a selfless

person that he feels very close to. Services for his mother, Lillian will be held on Saturday, July
14™ at the First Baptist Church in Crestmont with Dr. Pastor Jerome Coleman presiding.

To Commissioner Tom Hecker: “I say goodbye to a true friend, a real professional, a great
Commissioner and all around sincere and honest gentleman. Thank you for all of the good

conversations that we had on your long trips to/from work and I sincerely wish only the best to
you and your lovely wife and children.”

ADJOURNMENT: 10:01 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Richard J. Manfredi, Township Manager/Secretary
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The following resolutions and ordinance were adopted by the Board of Commissioners on July
12, 2018:

Resolution No. 18-029 Wd\/
Resolution No. 18-028

Ordinance No. 2157 M Of QD\ X
Resolution No. 18-027 @JJ\ )
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